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QSchools app 

New News 

PIE DRIVE 

Delivery is Tuesday, 21st May. Can we please have parent 

helpers to pack the pies, from 8am in the staffroom.  

Book Club 

Is attached to the newsletter and is due back Wednesday, 5th 

June. 

School Photos 

Please have the forms back on school photo day Thursday, 

23rd May. 

Bike Day 

We have the opportunity to participate in Peddle Power Cycle 

Safety Program on Friday, 24th May. The program is designed 

to teach students peddle bike safety.  Students are asked, if 

possible, to bring  their own bikes with helmets (Not Scooters )  

to school on this day. Some bikes will be provided by the group 

but  the more bikes the more riding, the more learning. 

Discus Permission Form 

Can all forms be returned to the school otherwise your child will 

not be able to participate in discus (Dingoes classroom & stu-

dents turning 9 this year only)  
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P&C News 

The next P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday 11th June, at 

4:30 in staffroom. Please join us.   

Pie Drive—21st Ma 

Valley Rally—27th July 

Reminders 

Change of Date—Bike Day 

Bike Day has been moved to the 24th May. 

Mt Larcom Sports Day - Friday 31st May 

The whole school will travel to Mt. Larcom to participate in athletics. The bus 

will leave Yarwun School at 9:00am sharp and return by 2:30pm. Students 

will be required to wear their full uniform.  

Parents are welcome. 

Permission Form - Puppet Show 

Please find enclosed A permission form regarding upcoming puppet show.  We are 

doing puppets in Art next term and this would be a great opportunity to see puppets 

in action.  This puppet show will have a Christian theme. 

Puberty Blues—Permission Form 

Only for the year 5 and 6 students.  Members from Community Health will join us to 

discuss the changes our bodies are going through.  There is a female instructor for 

the gitrls and a male instructor for the boys.  Please see me if you do not wish your 

child to participate.  More information in the letter enclosed. 

Simultaneous Story 

On Wednesday our school will join thousands of other schools around Australia to 

hear an Australian author tell her story.  The story this year is “Bowerbird Blues’.  

The  children have been analysing the book in library and it will be interesting to see 

the authors take on this interesting book. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 6 Monday Brian, Audrey, Maggie 

 Tuesday Sophie, Finn 

Week 7 Monday Kendrick, Katy 

 Tuesday Jarrah, Alexis, Logan 

Week 8 Monday Keegan, Kasey 

 Tuesday Annabella, Xavier, Chelsea 

Week 9 Monday Thailer, Isaac, Rosie 

 Tuesday Harper, Caleb, Emi 

Week 10 Monday Jason, Lucas, Mackenzie 

 Tuesday Evie G, Annabella, Kasey 

Week 10 Monday Logan, Caleb, Sophie 

 Tuesday Katy, Logan, 



 


